
 

 

 

 Yes, it’s that time of the year again and our 
hard-working committee is already in plan-
ning mode for next year’s Fete to be held 
on March 21st. 
 
 Despite this year’s ridiculous weather, 
much fun was had by all and the Fete was a 
great success. This benefits both schools 
and Parish and is our major fundraising 
event for the year, but it takes a lot of time 
and effort to organise. 

 

We’ll keep you up to date with all our 
news and requests via this newsletter, Fa-
cebook (please like and share), the schools 
and Parish. Please take a note of your 

school or parish representative and feel 
free to offer any help or constructive ad-
vice you think might help to make it a very 
successful day. 

 

And we’re off and running...  
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 Hands up if you enjoyed yourself at this year’s soggy event? Hands up if you want to have 
as much fun, if not more, at next year’s? Still got your hand up? Great you’ve just volun-
teered to help out J. Just kidding, seriously though, if you can fold a sheet of paper, tie a 
piece of string, put one foot in front of the other, then you are well qualified to be one of our 
valued helpers, either before, on the day of or after our fete.  We welcome, and are VERY 
grateful to, all our volunteers, so please give some serious consideration to lending us some 
of your precious time to help make our fete a wonderful occasion for all. 
 
 The committee always welcomes new members and as some of the longer standing mem-

bers are looking to move on next year, rebuilding the numbers is a priority. If you’re not 
sure if this is for you, come to one of our meetings and see for yourself what is involved. 
Our next meeting will be Monday 18th November at 7.30pm at St Joseph’s school. 

               WE NEED YOU!! 



 

 

Sponsorship Program 
 

  

We are always very grateful for any product or monetary donations that help to 
make our fete great, as these contributions help to keep costs down and ulti-
mately our profit up.  With that in mind, do you have, or know of a business, or 
workplace that would like to sponsor a ride, a stall or even our stage at our 
2020 fete? Once again we are offering multi levels of sponsorship for the op-
portunity to have your business promoted within the school community and 
surrounding suburbs.  
 

For those unable to commit to sponsorship, a donation of either money or an 
item for our raffles/silent auctions will give you an opportunity to have your 
business promoted in our newsletters, on Facebook and more. 
 For more information about the levels and benefits of sponsorship, please 
email us at:  Boronia.fete@cam.org.au    

Fete Contacts: 

Coordinator – Jon Franklin  0400 370 034 
Secretary - Fiona Roberts  0409 235 030 
Treasurer - Kerrie Paulger 0417 345 483 

Parish - Nelly Klep  0400 081 245 

Parish- Pauline Crennan 9758 3097 

St Bernadette’s PS - Fiona Roberts 0409 235 030  

St Joseph’s PS - Anna Hawkins 0417 053 316  
facebook.com/st.josephs.fete 

Late Spring Clean?  

Donations please 

  
 

Spring cleaning? Do you have any items in good condition that you would like 
to donate to our Trash & Treasure stall? Items can be left in the designated area 
under the church next to the garage doors, or left at either school. If they need 
to be picked up, please contact Lynn on 0402 148 505 to discuss. 
  
If you wish to donate furniture, please contact Lynn first as not all furniture is 
acceptable. Thank you. 

mailto:Boronia.fete@cam.org.au

